

26 January 2012

The Honorable Mark Kirk United States Senate 387 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Sonator Kirk,

I was concerned to hear of your recent medical problem, and extend to you my best wishes for a speedy recovery. As you heal and rest, please know that you are in my thoughts and prayers, and that the men and women of the Defense Intelligence Agency and the Joint Staff J2 hope to see you back up to speed real soon.

Sincerely,

RONALD L. BURGE

Lieutenant General, U